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In 2016 American Pilgrims on the Camino was pleased to make the following awards, 
providing $46,525 in funds to support the Camino in Spain.  

Asociación de Amigos del Camino de Santiago de la Comunidad Valenciana 
received $6,000 for marking the Camino Levante in Castilla y León. 

Asociación Jacobea de Almeria-Camino Mozárabe received $6,000 for marking of 
the Camino Mozárabe throughout the Province of Jaén using granite marker 
stones. 

Les amis du chemin de St. Jacques en Pyrénées Atlantiques in St. Jean Pied-de-
Port received $6,000 toward the construction of an albergue in Bayonne, France. 

Asociación de Amigos del Camino de Santiago en Cádiz received $6,000 for 
marking the route from Cádiz to Sevilla following the ancient “Vía Augusta” using 
a combination of stone markers, typical Andalusian colored tiles and metallic 
signs. 

Asociación de Amigos Camino de Santiago de Miranda de Ebro received $3,700 
toward the construction of a new albergue. 

Asociación de Amigos Camino de Santiago de Burgos received $6,000 to build 
wooden lockers on the 5th and 6th floors of the albergue and build an aluminum 
roof over an outdoor terrace on the 4th floor. 

The Peaceable Kingdom (Morotinos, Castilla y León, Spain) received $825 for the 
2016 Ditch Pigs Cleanup Project on the Camino de Santiago along the 88-km 
expanse of Palencia province. 

CaminoArtes received $6,000 to partially fund the conversion of an abandoned ermita 
of mixed 13th- and 17th-century construction at the entrance of Carrion de los 
Condes into a functioning welcome center, small concert hall, music school and 
musical instrument workshop. 

Asociación de Amigos del Camino de Santiago en Cadalso de los Vidrios received 
$6,000 toward construction of the Albergue Betania in Cadalso de los Vidrios in 
the Comunidad de Madrid on the Camino Sureste (Alicante - Santiago) 

 


